
 

 

No.655-14/01/07 

To the Members 

Dear Sirs, 

Export ban of mineral ore from Indonesia 

 

We have received information from SPICA Services about the ban on the export of raw 

minerals from Indonesia. 

 

According to SPICA Services, the Indonesia Government will proceed to implement the 

proposed ban on the export of raw minerals from 12 January, 2014. 

 

Members are requested to ensure that the loading operation of raw mineral in Indonesia should 

be completed before 12 January or the necessary export permits are in place in case of the 

loading after that date. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Source of Information  

 

SPICA Services (S) Pte. Ltd. 

Tel: +65 6225 5711 

Fax: +65 6221 2053 

E-mail: dughall@spica.com.sg  

PIC: Dughall Aitken 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 

 


